APPLICATION
WITHDRAWN



Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

From: Stuart Doss <stuart@probityswd.com>

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 9:05 AM

To: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

Cc: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD; Nathan Alleman

Subject: [EXT] FW: Probity - Tyson Lea 01D C-108 Supplemental Materials
Attachments: Tyson Lea 01D - OCD Injcetion Application 08192020.pdf

Good Morning Kurt,

Probity wishes to withdraw its application for a saltwater disposal well called ‘Tyson Lea SWD No. 1D’ in Lea County
(pBL1934054649). We are facing protests that, we feel, are unlikely to be overcome. Thanks for your assistance in
handling the application- hopefully the other Lea County application will make it all the way.

Highest Regards,

Stuart Doss
Chief Operating Officer- Probity SWD, LLC
Mobile: (432) 215-9707

From: Nathan Alleman <nalleman@all-llc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 5:08 PM

To: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>

Cc: Stuart Doss <stuart@probityswd.com>

Subject: Probity - Tyson Lea 01D C-108 Supplemental Materials

Kurt,

For Probity’s Tyson Lea 01D C-108 application, ALL Consulting has reviewed OCD’s Administrative Completeness
checklist and also conducted our own review of the application to identify any incorrect or missing pieces. Attached is a
package of materials that supports this application and addresses the identified missing components.

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Thank You!

Nate Alleman

Energy & Environmental Consultant
ALL Consulting

1718 South Cheyenne Avenue

Tulsa, OK 74119

Office: 918-382-7581

Cell: 918-237-0559
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